
Feedback on Private School Transportation 

Experience 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [School Transportation Department/Administrator's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Feedback on Transportation Services 

Dear [Administrator's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback on my child's transportation 

experience with [School Name] for the [current school year]. Overall, our experience has been 

[positive/negative/etc.], and I would like to share some specific points that stood out to us. 

Positive Aspects: 

• Timeliness: The bus/pick-up service has consistently arrived on time. 

• Safety: We appreciate the safety measures in place to ensure the children's well-being. 

• Friendly Staff: The drivers and assistants have been polite and attentive to the students. 

Areas for Improvement: 

• Communication: It would be beneficial to have more timely updates regarding schedule 

changes. 

• Comfort: Some buses could be better equipped for comfort during longer rides. 

• Convenience: We suggest revisiting the pick-up/drop-off locations for better 

accessibility. 

Thank you for taking the time to consider my feedback. I believe that with some adjustments, the 

transportation experience can be improved for all families. I look forward to your response and 

any potential changes moving forward. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


